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Both of my children attend charter schools because they provide a much better, and more individualized 
education. Frankly, I toured all of the St. Paul public schools near my house and would not want to send 
my children to any. Charter schools are already providing this education with less money than SPPS 
receives per pupil. Passing this resolution would harm the ability of my children's schools to provide the 
high quality learning environment and experiences that they have been getting. The teachers already 
make less money that SPPS teachers...how are they supposed to live with their salaries, these teachers 
are dedicated to helping students and not concerned with the money....but they need a living wage. 
Inflation goes up and teacher salaries remain the stagnant. Charter Schools ARE public schools, why do 
you want to take money away from our children!!! 

  




